
If you submitted a lottery registration form 

by the August 24th deadline, but did not get 

placed in a class:  Any remaining spots will be 

available on a first come, first served basis for lottery 

participants only from August 27-29. Forms must 

have been submitted by the lottery deadline (August 

24) to participate. Winner slots are non-transferable. 

Contact the Head Swim Instructor to request an 

open spot. (swimlessons@4seasons-club.com or 

309-663-2022 x125) 

What if I missed the deadline for the lottery? 

Late registration will be available for anyone that 

missed the lottery deadline. Any remaining spots will 

be available on a first come, first served basis. There 

is a $10.00 late registration fee (per family) for 

anyone registering at this time.  

Late registration will be accepted in person only 

beginning at 9:00am on September 3 – 4, 2014 at 

Four Seasons I. 
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